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2. On October 15th, 2022, a Maine Sheriffs’ Association agent, who is not a certified patient, 
purchased two pre-rolls at 207 High. The transaction with a non-patient is a violation of 22 MRS 
§ 2423-A (2)A-1, Sale to a person who is not a qualified patient. Since the agent is not otherwise 
authorized to possess medical cannabis, the transaction also calls for a mandatory revocation of 
that person’s registry ID card. 22 MRS § 2430-F (2). 

3. On October 29th, 2022, a Maine Sheriffs’ Association agent, who is not a certified patient, 
purchased three pre-rolls at 207 High. You admitted that you made the sale.  The transaction 
with a non-patient is a violation of 22 MRS § 2423-A (2)A-1, Sale to a person who is not a 
qualified patient. Since the agent is not otherwise authorized to possess medical cannabis, the 
transaction also calls for a mandatory revocation of that person’s registry ID card. 22 MRS § 
2430-F (2). 

4.  You have been selling edible marijuana products without a retail food license, which is a 
violation of; Selling edibles containing marijuana products without a retail food establishment 
license as defined in 22 MRS § 2152(7) (A) and required by 22 MRS §2167 and 18-691 CMR Ch.2 
Sect. 6(J). 

 5. During the inspection in September, and the non-patient purchases listed above, packaging 
was observed that did not meet one or more of the following requirements: tamper evident, 
opaque, child resistant, and containing a signifier that the package contains harvested 
marijuana. This is a violation of 22 MRS § 2429-A (1). 

6. During the inspection in September, and for the first two non-patient purchases listed above, 
several records or documentation of wholesale and retail transfers of cannabis products could 
not be produced as required by 22 MRS §2430-G (1)(A)(2). 

  
For these reasons, your eligibility to participate in all conduct of the MMCP has been revoked. Please 
immediately return your Registry Identification Card to:  
  
Department of Administrative & Financial Services   
Office of Cannabis Policy  
Maine Medical Use of Cannabis Program  
162 State House Station  
Augusta, ME  04333-0162  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






